HB 2755 -- PROTECTIONS AGAINST FERAL HOGS

SPONSOR: Pogue

This bill requires the Department of Conservation to construct a
fence that meets the requirements as specified in the bill around
all state land to protect adjacent property owners from damages
caused by feral hogs. The department is required to maintain all
fencing in a condition to prevent ingress or egress of feral hogs
at all times and to construct secondary fencing to prevent direct
contact with the public. ©No appropriated funding may be used to
construct the fence and the department may not increase permit fees
to provide money for the fencing.



